-----Original Message-----
From: Christine Rogan 
Sent: 20 April 2010 4:52 p.m.
To: fannz
Subject: FANNZ update

           Fetal Alcohol Network New Zealand

Kia Ora FANNZ

On 29th April in Auckland, lots of caregivers and others from health and social services are gathering to discuss “Living with FASD in the Family: Trying Differently Not Harder.” Invited guest speaker among others is Australian author and mother Elizabeth Russell. A flyer with the details can be found at www.ahw.org.nz  

If you missed this announcement, there is still time to register for this free seminar simply by contacting christine@ahw.org.nz with your name, contact details and numbers attending before Friday afternoon. 

Meanwhile below are several other opportunities not to be missed! 

***********************

Coming Up!

TV 3’s current affairs programme “60 Minutes” on Wed 21st April @ 7.30pm will feature the battle to improve the controls on alcohol to reduce harm www.tv3.co.nz  

**********************

Coming Up! 

At midday on April 27th the public release of the Law Commission's final report of their "first principles" review of the liquor laws will take place. This will be the start of major action throughout New Zealand communities wanting to see alcohol related harm seriously addressed by our lawmakers.

So watch this space for further details on how YOU can get involved and have a say! 

**********************

Coming up! 

ALAC Working Together Conference 2010 – Time for Action
Telstra Pacific Event Centre, Manukau,  Thursday 6th and Friday 7th May 2010
The ALAC conference website is now up and will remain up to date with conference details. If you are interested in knowing more or registering,  go to  http://www.alacconference2010.co.nz/ for the latest conference information.

********************

Best wishes

Christine Rogan

Alcohol Healthwatch

Whakatupato Waipiro

PO Box 99407

Newmarket

Auckland 1149, New Zealand

64 9 520 7037

christine@ahw.org.nz

fannz@ahw.org.nz
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